
June 2018 
  
Dear Fourth Grade Student, 
 

 Hi, my name is Ms. Quinn, and I will be your fourth grade teacher. This will be my fifth 
year in fourth grade, and I am thrilled to have you in my class! 
 In fourth grade we will be studying many new and exciting units.   
In social studies, we will be studying about the state of New York. In science,  
we will do a variety of units starting off the school year with a unit studying Plant Life Cycles. 
Our first math unit will begin with reviewing landmark numbers and combining larger numbers. 
Also, in ELA we will be doing author studies and reading several books pertaining to different 
themes.  Below are the supplies you will need for our classroom.  

1 art smock 
1 pair of Friskar scissors 
3 wide ruled composition notebooks 
1 package of highlighters (yellow, green, blue and pink) 
1 blue folder 
1 green folder 
1 yellow folder 
1 binder (hard cover—1½ inch binder)  
1 box of 24 crayons 
2 packages of 12 count colored pencils 
4 large white/clear glue sticks or 8 small glue sticks 
2 dozen pencils —#2 without plastic wrap (They are very hard on the pencil sharpener.) 
4 or more rectangular erasers or pencil cap erasers 
1 package thin Expo/ markers (black) 
1 sports-top water bottle —drinking water helps us think better :) 

• A baggie with a collection of pictures from magazines that show your favorite food, games, 
sport teams, hobbies, etc. or any pictures/photographs that represent you. We will be using 
these pictures to decorate our Writer’s Notebooks. 

• Pictures from vacation spots your family has traveled to in New York State. 

Optional (for use with individual iPads)  Classroom Wish List 
small/inexpensive earbuds    2 boxes of Kleenex 
Stylus        1 box of large gallon size zip-lock baggies 

        Have a safe and happy summer vacation.  I  
                 look forward to seeing you in September!  

        Sincerely, 

        Ms. Marianne Quinn


